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Rumson, NJ- The Week of Respect is
an important event that promotes unity,
kindness, and empathy within schools.
During this week, students and staff
come together to celebrate diversity and
learn about the importance of treating
one another with respect. In Grade 5-8,
we were fortunate to have Caleb
Campbell, a motivational speaker,
thanks to the efforts of our PTO. Caleb's
message resonated with students,
encouraging them to be kind and
understanding, and reminding them of
the impact of their words and actions.

Caleb Campbell's presentation during the Week of Respect was truly impactful. He
shared personal stories and experiences that emphasized the value of treating others
with respect. His words resonated with the students, as he discussed the importance of
empathy, understanding, and inclusivity. Caleb's ability to engage students and capture
their attention through his story-telling was truly commendable. It was a privilege to
have such an inspiring speaker at our school.

The Week of Respect serves as a reminder of the positive impact we can each have on
one another. It encourages students to reflect on their behavior and make positive
changes in how they treat others. By providing opportunities for open discussions,
educational activities, and engaging speakers, like Caleb Campbell, students are able to
learn and grow in their understanding of respect and empathy. Thank you to our PTO for
their hard work in organizing this empowering event.


